
      

    

   

    

     

NOTICE TO DETROIT ELECTORS – PUBLIC ACCURACY TEST 

The Detroit Department of Elections will conduct a Public Accuracy Test on 

Thursday, January 25, 2024 at 9:30 a.m. via Zoom.  The automatic tabulating 

equipment to be used for the compilation of ballots at the Special Primary on 

January 30, 2024 will be tested. 

The Public Accuracy Test is conducted to demonstrate that the computer program 

used to record and count the votes cast at the election meets the requirements of law. 

The Zoom webinar information is as follows: 

When: Thursday, January 25, 2024, 9:30 AM Eastern Time (US and Canada) 

Topic: Dept. of Elections - Public Accuracy Test for Tuesday, January 30, 2024 Special 

Primary Election 

Please click the link below to join the webinar: 

 https://cityofdetroit.zoom.us/j/85647327779

Or One tap mobile : 

    +13017158592,,85647327779# US (Washington DC)
    +13126266799,,85647327779# US (Chicago)
 Or Telephone: 

 Dial(for higher quality, dial a number based on your current location): 

    US: +1 301 715 3592  or +1 212 626 6798 or +1 267 831 0333 or +1 253 215 

8782

+1 213 338 8477  or +1 346 248 7799

Webinar ID: 856 4732 7779

International numbers available: https://cityofdetroit.zoom.us/u/k98JXKCFX 
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